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Houle, Brian (Crofton)

From: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 5:35 PM
To: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Subject: watershed update: July 17, 2024

Good afternoon, 
 
Conditions remain very good in watershed. 
Lake level is now at 88% full and enough water to allow the flow to be sustained at 7.1 cms through to September. 
There was a flow calibration of the gauge in river at town of Lake Cowichan and that shifted the flow a bit. 
 
A reminder to everyone on this email share that Saturday is a special day at Saywell Park. 
I have snipped the image posted on Facebook by the Cowichan Lake and River Stewardship Society in this email below the trends. 
The following link can be used to learn more about the  CLRSS Celebrating Water Festival - Weir All Connected taking place on Saturday from 10:00 
AM to 2:00 PM. Many activities are planned including tours of the weir. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1400886613869868/?active_tab=discussion 
 
And reminding everyone that if you cannot see the images posted below, please navigate to the Paper Excellence site at link below, where this email and 
the previous 5 emails are posted and will show the trends below. At any time, at this Paper Excellence site, you can open up this trend with current 
values presented within the lake level and river flow trends.    https://paperexcellence.com/mill-location/crofton/ 
 
From the above link, navigate down the screen where lake and river information is posted. 
 
Regards, 
Brian  
 
 
 
 



2

 



3

 
 



4

 
 
 

 
 
Brian Houle – Catalyst Crofton 
A Paper Excellence Company 
Manager, Environment 
Cell: 250-715-8718 
www.paperexcellence.com 
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This email and its contents are for the exclusive benefit of Paper Excellence Canada Holdings. 
 
Legal Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachment(s) are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and do not copy, use or disclose it to any other person.  


